
 
                                               

 

 

 

Date:   June 18, 2014              OPWES-2014-0618 

To:      OPW Fuel Management Systems Partners  

From:  OPW Fuel Management Systems 

Subject: OPW Releases a Q&A to Address Key Pacific Pride Network Changes   
 
Dear Valued Customers and Distributors, 
 
As part of a continued effort to ensure that every OPW customer and distributor is properly informed 
regarding the impending changes to the Pacific Pride Network’s technology and infrastructure, OPW is 
proud to release the following Q&A document. This detailed Q&A document discusses the most important 
aspects of the network’s transition, and how it will impact customer fueling sites.  
 
The Q&A, which can be downloaded here, covers the following 
topics: 
 

• Special discounts and promotions 
• Detailed descriptions of network changes 
• Key network transition dates 
• Necessary equipment changes 
• Relevant product pricing 
• Ordering information 

 
Should you have any other questions regarding how the Pacific Pride Network transition will affect your 
site, in either the short or long term, please contact your OPW representative today.   
 
As part of OPW’s continued effort to help educate our customers, a comprehensive guide to future Pacific 
Pride compatibility and compliance will be sent out in the coming weeks.  
 
Thank you for your time and continued business.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
Phil Carlin 
President 
OPW Fuel Management Systems 
www.opwglobal.com 
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